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NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD HEARING 

RELATIVE TO 

PROPOSED ZONING BY-LAW 

 

 

Pursuant to M.G.L. c.40A, Section 5, the Stockbridge Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing 

at the Town Offices at 50 Main St and via remote meeting, see agenda to join, (stockbridge-

ma.gov) on Tuesday March 7, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. to review proposed amendments to Section 6.8 

of the Zoning Bylaws (Sign Regulations) at which interested persons shall be given an 

opportunity to be heard. The proposed text is available for inspection from the Planning Board, 

requested by, phone or email. 

 


